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Welcome back everyone! And a very warm 
welcome to all the new parents and 
teachers who have just joined our wonderful 
community. 

The temperatures are dropping and Autumn 
is in the air but your PTA has been working 
hard during the break to make sure the new 
term starts with a full agenda of fun events 
and fundraising activities. 

Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) is held 
at the beginning of the autumn term. This is 
an opportunity for all parents to come along 
and hear in more detail about events run, 
funds raised and how the money has been 
spent. It is also the time when we elect our 
new committee members and discuss our 
main fundraising events for the forthcoming 
school year.

The AGM will be held on Thursday 4th

October at 7pm in the School Hall.

Further details of events this term will follow. 
Tickets will be available for the Quiz and 
Curry at the start of next week.

We will be running a Design a Christmas 
Card fundraiser this year, so watch out for 
more details in book bags in the coming 
weeks.

DIARY DATES
29th September, 7.30pm

NEW TERM SOCIAL
Quiz and Curry 

4th October, 7pm
PTA AGM

School Hall

11th October
MAGICIAN 

After school event for children

26th October
SPOOKY BUN SALE

3rd November
BONFIRE NIGHT

14th December
CHRISTMAS FAIR

3pm-5pm

19th December
CHRISTMAS SHOP

Children have the opportunity 
to buy a ‘secret’ present for 

parents!

SHADWELL PRIMARY
PTA

AGM Committee Election

Chairman
Secretary
Treasurer

Social Media Secretary
Grants Officer

More Info available 
upon request from

shadwellpta@live.com
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PTA

Raise	Money	While	You	Shop	Online	at	
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/shadwellprimary/

CLASS REPS
The PTA Class Reps are there to:
• Attend PTA committee meetings and communicate about activities 

coming up to each class
• Provide a point of contact ‘on the ground’ for you to go to with any 

ideas or questions
• Help source support for events 
• Overall PTA ambassadors!   

If you need to contact any of the committee or have ideas you want to share 
please email us on shadwellpta@live.co.uk.

We do really appreciate all your support and enthusiasm!

Did you know you can 
raise money for school 
just by online shopping 
through easyfunraising?
Simply save for school as 
you shop. The potential 
for us to raise money this 
way is huge - please 
check it out next time 
you shop!

PTA CLASS REPS
Reception: Kerstin Ward
Year 1: Alison Ford
Year 2: Asia Rehman & Esther Kibwana
Year 3: Natalie Martinez

Year 4: Andrea Bell
Year 5: Claire Allwood
Year 6:  Diane Newman


